Warwick Town Council
CIL update – January 2024

Since the last update, approved funding has been spent on:
· A defibrillator for The Gap Community Centre
· Two grit bins (Priory Pools and Blacklow Rd)
· Two benches (Castle Hill and Blacklow Rd)
· One noticeboard (junction of Greville Rd and Emscote Rd by bus stop on green space)
Another invoice is due week commencing 15th January for two benches for Jubilee Woods which will be installed in the spring when the weather improves.
Total expenditure on this allocation of CIL = £6,241.48


Total CIL income to date = £82,058.36
Total expenditure of CIL to date = £29,739.02
Total currently ringfenced for expenditure = £49,100.00
Total currently unallocated = £3,219. 34

Next CIL Working Group meeting scheduled for Monday 15th January 2024 at which current requests for projects from members for CIL funding total £2,299.14. If these projects are all approved, that will leave a total of £920.20 unallocated.
The Town Council did not receive any CIL funding from Warwick District Council in the October 2023 round. The next round is due in April 2024.
